New Highland Elementary
Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
December 13, 2008
 
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Friday, December 13, 2008 at 2:35 pm in the school library.

 
Members present included: Jackie Gibbons, Connie Goff, Joan Hill, Pancy Jones and Lana Mitchell.

Visitors present:  Missy Sego and Mark Thomas

Agenda---Mrs. Goff recognized the visitors present and reviewed the agenda.

 
Minutes---The minutes of the November meeting were reviewed.  Ms. Goff made a motion to approve the minutes and Jackie Gibbons seconded it.

  
Financial Report---The financial report was reviewed by council members.  Jackie Gibbons made a motion to approve the financial report and Lana Mitchell seconded it.
Old Business

New Policy---Jackie Gibbons shared that Linda Lynch is reviewing the policy on class cap sizes and will give suggestions how to better incorporate the new policy into our current policies. 

Camp Invention---Camp Invention is scheduled to be held at New Highland Elementary School June 8-15, 2009.  Kristin Gani has agreed to be the director.  The camp will be able to service at least 200 children. 

Safety Concern/Parents In The Building --- Step # 1: Ms. Goff sending a letter to the parents addressing the issue and making frequent reminders to parents and students seems to be working to improve the situation.

Open Response Booklets---Kristin Gani provided a sample of a fourth grade open response booklet which Ms. Goff shared with the committee.

New Business 

New Hires---Ms. Goff informed the committee that Shannon Powell would transfer to third grade as a full time assistant.  Christi Scovell has been hired as a .5 ESS assistant to replace Shannon Powell.  
Proposed Writing Policy---Missy Sego, Co-Chair of the Curriculum Committee, shared the proposed writing policy with the committee.  The implementation of this policy will not begin until the 2009-2010 school year.  This will give our staff an opportunity to receive professional development training in this area.  Ms. Goff made a motion to adopt the writing policy and Lana Mitchell seconded it.

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 3:08 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Joan Hill
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
